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The Mission of Corpus Christi University Parish is to 

be a sign and instrument of the presence of Christ 

at the University of Toledo. With reliance on God and 

guidance from the Catholic tradition, we strive to form 

a community of faith which promotes the spiritual, 

intellectual and moral development of all its members, 

so together we can work for justice and peace and offer 

effective leadership in church and society.

A MEMBER OF THE SAINT AGNES DEANERY

MASS ATTENDANCE: AUGUST 11, 2013
Sunday, 11am ................................... 402

CONTRIBUTIONS: JULY 28, 2013
Checks  ................................... $2,320.00
Electronic  ..........................................$0
Loose Collection  ...................... $485.07
Total  ....................................... $2,805.07

Weekly average amount needed  
to meet 2013-2014 budget 
$6,862.75

Required Sunday collection  
needed for the year 
$350,000.00

Amount contributed to date 
$26,588.91 

Thank you for your gifts. We welcome  
all gifts of time, talent and treasure.

PARISH REGISTRATION
At the beginning of each fall semester our parish reconstitutes itself. 
Help us serve you by filling out a card… even if you have done so in 
the past. Students since your information changes each year it is very 
important that you re-register. Please be sure to fill out both sides of 
the registration form. Students who are registered at their home parish 
can also be registered at CCUP because this will be your UT parish. 
Permanent Community members, even though you have probably done so 
many times in the past, please fill out your registration card again. If your 
contact information has not changed since last year then please simply 
put your name on the card and fill out the back. 

MUSIC PRACTICE
Anyone who sings or plays an instrument is invited to join in our Sunday 
celebration of the Eucharist. Music practice is held on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays at 7:30pm. The Tuesday practice is for 4:30pm and 11:00am 
Mass, the Wednesday for 6:00pm.

FALL, 2013 CATHOLIC STUDIES COURSES 
Instructor Dr. Peter Feldmeier: Westerns Religions 08/19/13 to 12/13/13 
Tue/Thur 2-3:15 p.m. Bowman-Oddy Laboratories 1059 and Roman 
Catholicism 8/19/13 to 12/13/13 Tue/Thur 9:30-10:45 a.m. Rocket Hall 
1555. Flyers are available on the table in the Gathering Space. 

CSA missions trip to Jamaica

P: 419.531.4992
F: 419.531.1775

VISIT US AT: 
www.ccup.org

PARISH OFFICE HOURS: 
9am - 5pm (Monday through Friday)

From Fr. Jeremy

Healing for Victims of Sexual 
Abuse

On the table in the Gathering 
Space are copies of the 
Diocesan Prayer for healing 
for the victims of sexual abuse, 
especially those abused at the 
hands of the Church.  I invite you 
to take one and pray with me for 
healing and reform in the holy 
Church of God.  

Fr. Jeremy Miller

PAX CHRISTI

FOOD FOR OTHERS:  The 3rd Sunday of July is the 
21st.  We will be giving to Food For Thought. They have 
the PB & J sack lunches downtown on Saturdays and 
also a mobile pantry. For the PB & J lunches they need 
both sweet and salty non-perishable snacks that can 
be donated in larger bags, plus the creamy peanut 
butter and fruit jams and jellies. The pantry needs the 
usual unexpired non-perishables such as spaghetti 
and sauce, canned tuna and meats, vegetables, fruits 
beans, bags of rice and dried beans, canola, olive, 
or vegetable oil; and hygiene products. See posters 
and flyers at the entrances.  PLEASE NOTE: Drop off 
location changed temporarily-please put on shelves 
in closet to left of main entrance as you enter.  Pax 
Christi thanks you for your continued generosity, Salem 
Lutheran was very grateful for your donations in June!

Service Music:  Mass of Creation
  G3 #193, #194, #198, #199, #202, #204
Readings:  G3 #1136

Opening Song:   Gather Us In  G3 #848
      vs. 1,2,3

Responsorial Psalm:

Preparation of the Gifts: The Servant Song  G3 #751
      vs. 1,2,3,4,5,6

Communion:  In the Breaking of the Bread G3 #918
      vs. 1,2

Closing Song:   Send Down the Fire  G3 #557
      vs. 1,2

Music reprinted under OneLicense.net A-720245





Please visit our website for detailed information about programs and activities at www.ccup.org

CCUP WEEKLY ACTIVITY & LITURGICAL CALENDAR
Sunday, July 14
     Mass (Ralph Schardt)..................11:00 a.m................................................................Church
Monday, July 15
     Mass..........................................12:05 p.m................................................................Chapel
Wednesday, July 17
     Mass..........................................12:05 p.m................................................................Chapel
Friday, July 19
     Mass..........................................12:05 p.m...............................................................Chapel
Saturday, July 20
     Mass (For Our Parishioners).........4:30 p.m................................................................Church
Sunday, July 21
     Mass (Fr. Stephen Cairns)...........11:00 a.m................................................................Church

Blue - Student Activities; Red - Permanent Community Activities; Green - All Are Welcome; Purple - Mass

june 30
Attendance

  Saturday, 4:30 p.m.  ............................................................     126
  Sunday, 11 a.m.  ..................................................................    357
  Total  ....................................................................................    483

TITHE: Mom's House is a childcare center to help low-
income single mothers who are finishing high school 
or college. This organization's mission is to break the 
cycle of poverty and welfare in our city by providing 
resources for single parents while helping them care 
for their children.

*June contributions will be published in a later 
bulletin this month.

Mass Intentions: Anyone who would like 
a Mass intention said for someone at any of 
our Masses, please call the Parish Office for 
available days and Mass times.

Women interested in a Directed Retreat of two or 
three days in Sylvania gather in the Meeting Room 
for a short meeting after Mass on Sunday, July 
21st to look at best dates in August or September.

- Sr. Joy

Thank you to all our new and current sponsors for 
advertising in this year’s weekly church bulletin.  
Let’s remember to utilize their services when 
needed.  Because of YOU and DIOCESAN, the bulletin 
is published weekly at no cost to the parish.  Please 
note, that we do have space available. 
If anyone is interested, please call Vinnie DiNicola 
directly at 614-580 8454 or vdinicola@diocesan.
com.  We feel this is an excellent service and that the 
sponsors get good coverage with their ads.

Professional Menswear Closet For UT Students

For a number of years, the Eberly Center for Women 
has been providing women’s clothing for UT students 
through Kate’s Closet.  Recently, the Career Services 
Department recognized a similar need for menswear.  
Thus, they started a menswear closet, in which 
students can come and select professional clothing 
items in preparation for an upcoming interview 
or new job at no cost to them. They recently asked 
Corpus Christi if we would be able to help them.  

They accept new and gently used men’s clothing 
donations, clean and in good condition:
•	 Suits and Separates
•	 Sports coats and jackets
•	 Pants (no jeans, cargos or carpenter pants)
•	 Dress shirts
•	 Golf shirts
•	 Sweaters and vests
•	 Ties / belts / shoes / new socks

Please drop off 
your donations (on 
hangers preferred) at 
CCUP the weekends 
of July 20/21, and July 
27/28 in the Meeting 
Room.

Congratulations to 

David Langendorfer 

& Heather 

Langsdorf

Let  us  pray for 
these  newlyweds 

as  they beg in 
the i r  marr i ed l i f e 

toge ther .


